Deboo

794 Oenofe Ridge Rpad, New Carnaarn, Connecticut

Dear Dinyar:

We are sorry it has taken so long for us to write to you in appreciation for the home you designed
and built for us. It is now just about ten years since we moved into our brand new home. We have
not ceased to be amazed at how elegant the house is every time we enter our home. From the curb
appeal of the brick-and-slate Georgian symmetry to the interior flow of the space to the intricate
detailing and carefully thought-out placement of various functional elements, it is simply a

marvelous home.

The quality of the workmanship is so evident that even after ten years of use, the house looks, feels

and works like new. It is a home that we proudly invite our friends to and enjoy their compliments.
To say the least, we are thrilled with the result and your personal interest in our project from
inception to completion. We have the highest regard for your design and construction skills and
dedication to your profession. The value which we received both in terms of our investment and
enjoyment of the process during the design and construction are priceless.

Dinyar, thank you for the excellent job you have done for us.

Sincerely,

Gulestan & Farrokh



